
 

Legal Notice 

TOWNSHIP OF NEPTUNE 

SEWERAGE AUTHORITY 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on Wednesday, April 24, 2024, at 5:00 P.M. 
the members of the Township of Neptune Sewerage Authority will be conducting 
a tour of the Wastewater Treatment Plant to inspect areas that are subject to 
capital upgrades.  Once completed, the Regular Meeting of the Authority will 
begin at 6:00 P.M. and it is being conducted at the Authority’s Administration 
Building located at 634 Old Corlies Avenue, Neptune, N.J. 
 
Tina M. Cunningham 
Executive Director 
 


